
Organization Background 

High Risk Status: 

The City of Jonesboro and Craighead County are not considered high-risk grantees 
with any Federal or State agencies from which they are direct or indirect recipients 
of grant funding. 

Disclosure of Pending Applications: 

There are no other pending applications with the U.S. Department of Justice or any 
other federal agency for the projects specified in the JAG application. 

Public Review and Comments for the 2017 JAG Application: 

The application was submitted on August 14, 2017 for review for the public and 
the City Council prior to council approval via the city website, newspaper, and 
local television media for city and county residents to provide comments.  No 
comments were provided or received regarding the grant application. 

 

 


